
 
 

 
 

 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1483/21-22                                                           27.10.2021 

 

Circular (KG to Gr.4) 

Dear Parents, 

 

Greetings from LPS! 

 

 

Please be informed that the sections of the classes from KG to Grade 4 have been 

reshuffled in order to maintain the social distance in view of the face to face classes 

from 31st October 2021. 

 

Please check the section of your ward in the new class list uploaded on the website 

(through the Parent Login). Any request for change of section to be avoided. 

 
Looking forward to your continued support and cooperation. 
  
 

With regards, 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 

 

 
 


